
March 13, 1996 

 

 

 

Ms. Nancy Wertz 

209 North Pine Street 

San Gabriel, CA 91775 

 

Dear Ms. Wertz: 

 

Per our telephone conversation on March 11, 1996, I have enclosed copies of the transcripts from 

Review Board hearings to date.  I have also added your name to our mailing list so that you will be 

kept apprised of the activities of the Review Board. 

 

Regarding your request for materials from the Experts Conference, we do 

not have a transcript of this meeting.  A working list of documents 

mentioned at the meeting was made, but is not being distributed at this 

time, as we seek to follow various leads and suggestions that were made 

during the course of the meeting.  I can provide to you the enclosed agenda, 

which was the basis for discussion at the meeting. 

 
I hope this information is helpful to you, and thank you for your interest in the Assassination Records 

Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosures 


